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I am writing in support of adopting the Advanced Clean Truck Act to fight climate change and air
pollution. We must make the transition to zero emission vehicles as soon as possible. There will be
no point in the future that making this transition will be easier or cheaper. If we want to avoid
climate catastrophe: extreme drought, bigger wildfires, rising sea levels, ocean acidification, toxic
air and waterways, mass extinctions of wildlife, forests and plant life, we must take brave and bold
action to reduce greenhouse gas emissions now. Thank you.


